
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
     September 3, 2008 
 
 
Reverend Alfred Watts 
Cornerstone Christian Center 
192 Meadow Street 
Milford, CT  06461 
 
Re: 192 Meadow Street – Cornerstone Christian Center 
 
Dear Reverend Watts: 
 
At its meeting held on Tuesday, September 2, 2008, the Planning and Zoning 
Board voted to grant your request for a Minor Amendment to a Special Permit to 
allow the Cornerstone Christian Center to establish an after school program on 
Map 76, Block 917, Parcels 3A and 3G, of which Cornerstone Christian Center is 
the owner. 
 
Approval is granted in accordance with the Statement of Use and information 
submitted to the Planning and Zoning Board at its meeting on September 2, 
2008. 
 
A Special Permit certificate must be filed on the land records in the City Clerk’s 
office for this approval, and is being retained in this office for your retrieval.  
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
     David B. Sulkis, AICP 
     City Planner 
 
DBS/pl 
Via Certified Mail 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       September 3, 2008 
 
 
 
Mayor James Richetelli, Jr. 
City of Milford 
110 River Street 
Milford, CT  06460 
 
Re: 8-24 APPROVAL – SANITARY SEWER EASEMENT FROM ADP, INC. 
 
Dear Mayor Richetelli: 
 
At its meeting held on Tuesday, September 2, 2008, the Planning and Zoning 
Board voted to grant your request for 8-24 approval under Connecticut General 
Statutes for acceptance of a permanent sanitary sewer easement from ADP, Inc., 
205 Bic Drive, for the West Avenue Force Main Project. 
 
Approval is in accordance with the Map prepared by Westcott and Mapes, Inc. 
dated May 5, 2008, received at the Planning and Zoning office on August 27, 
2008; a draft of the Sewer Easement Agreement between ADP, Inc. and the City 
of Milford, and Schedule “A”, Description of Sanitary Sewer Easement. 
 
      Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
      David B. Sulkis, AICP 
      City Planner 
 
DBS/pl 
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